
Hell Wath
Grassland Works

We have been working on
improving the grasslands at
Hell Wath over the last couple
of years. Namely by cutting
and removing the grass and by
some scrub management.

Towards the end of October we
will have a contractor on site to
cut and collect the grasslands.

While the works are going on
we ask that you keep your dog
on a lead to help the
contractor. See the map above
for the areas that will be
cleared.

This grassland management
will be complementary to the
future scrub clearance that we
will look to do this coming
winter, with volunteers.

 

For any queries, please contact:
SkellValleyProjectTeam@nationaltrust.org.uk


